
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Townsend, 
 
In reviewing the final draft of the Basin Plan noticed on September 8, 2014, I noted that the codes cited 
for graywater are incorrect. The last triennial update of the California Plumbing Code was adopted in 
2012 and further expanded on significant code changes implemented in 2009. Graywater regulations are 
now codified as Title 24, CCR, Part 5, Chapter 16, commencing at Section 1602. “Chapter 16A, Part I” as 
currently cited in the Basin Plan amendment no longer exists. 
 
We believe this minor editorial change should be included to ensure the Basin Plan amendment is 
consistent with the CCR. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Best regards, 
Sarah 
 
 

Sarah Rhodes, PE, MS, LEED AP 

Water Resources Project Manager 
525 Golden Gate Ave.,10th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94102 
T. 415.934.5702| F. 415.934.5770  
Email: srhodes@sfwater.org 
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